@Congress of the United States
Washington, DC 20515

October 25, 2013

Stephen L. Johnson

Executive Vice President, Corporate and Government Affairs
US Airways

111 West Rio Salado Parkway

Tempe, AZ 85281

Dear Mr. Johnson,

We write to urge US Airways to conduct its negotiations with your current employees in
the International Association of Machinists and Aerospace Workers (IAM) in the same spirit as
you conducted negotiations with other work groups.

IAM members have been instrumental in building US Airways into the dynamic company it is
today. They seek only to have an equitable contract as you move forward. Our constituents who
work for you have expressed the concern that new co-workers may achieve better wages in the
new company then they will. We hope that will not be the case.

IAM members have been in negotiations with US Airways for well over two years. We urge you
to bring them to a swift conclusion.

We hope that this situation will be resolved quickly and fairly.

Sincerely,
éobert A. Brady Mike Doyle k '
Member of Congress Member of Congress
Matthew Cartwright

Member of Congress
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